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SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
September 26, 2017 

 
Now that the school year has begun the major emphasis in our offices is the budget.  We 
continue to have meetings and discussion as we prepare documents to present to the board and 
the budget committee.  We are looking at all aspects of the budget and it is our intention to 
come to the boards with a budget that meets the needs of our students while being fiscally 
responsible to the voters in our towns. 
 
I have been gathering information for the Strategic Planning Committee on the following 
topics: 
 

 Consideration for the implementation for full day kindergarten 
 Looking at the timing for a possible change in the apportionment formula 
 The possible recommendation from the committee for a warrant article allowing the 

school district to retain fund balance money in an account controlled by the district 
 
I am reviewing the text of the contract between the school district and the support staff to see 
what language changes may be prudent. 
 
The implementation of My Learning Plan is going well for the most part.  We are still 
working out some logistical issues where we can use the program to enhance our 
communication in regard to staff development.   
 
I will be speaking at the WLC National Honor Society induction ceremony to be held on 
Wednesday, September 27 in the Media Center. 
 
I have been invited to the Florence Rideout Elementary School on Tuesday, September 26 for 
Apple Pie Day.  This is a long time event where first grade students make their own apple 
pies, it is a lot of fun.   
 
The launch event for the Lyndeborough Central School book was held on Friday, September 
22nd at the Lyndeborough library at 7PM. 
 
I have been invited to the opening of the new Stony Brook Riverwalk in Wilton to be held on 
Friday, September 29 at 6PM. 
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